This article was first published in the June 2019 issue of the Sylvia Woods Harp Center e-Newsletter. It is part of Sylvia's ongoing series about living on Kauai, Hawaii.

Congratulations to Graduates

In my <u>November 2018 newsletter</u>, I mentioned that billboards are banned on all of the Hawaiian islands. However, at this time of year, smaller signs congratulating high school graduates show up everywhere.

Some of the signs are professionally printed with photos of the graduates. Over 100 of these are posted on the chain link fence of a playing field next to the main road in Kapaa.

But, up here on the north shore of Kauai, most of the signs are handpainted on large white bed sheets and placed anywhere near the road.





My favorite sign this year is for Kalina Jones, the surfer granddaughter of a dear friend of mine. Her whole family worked on this beautiful piece of art.

Congratulations to graduates everywhere!

